
Madrigal, Anna-Marie 

3/9/2011 8:35:52 AM
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Fw: 3 81 l_Letter_in_response_to_Assemblymember Hill from Paul Clanon

Brian here is the pdf. It may be your version of acrobat. Mine is 8.0 I think.

From: Madrigal, Anna-Marie 
To: 'Graciela.Castillo@asm.ca.gov'
Sent: Tue Mar 08 17:20:25 2011
Subject: RE: 3_8_ll_LetterJn_response_to_Assemblymember_Hill_from_PauLCIanon

Graciela-

Please find attached
for Assemblymember Hill, CPUC's Executive Director Paul Clanon's response to 
Assemblymember's letter of March 8, 2011.

Thank
you,

Anna-Marie Madrigal 
Executive Director's 
Office
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue
San
Francisco CA 94102 
O: 415.703.1636 
F: 415.703.1356
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